
Sunday, November 12, 2017  
9:30 AM: Sunday School               10:30 AM: Worship Service  
Worship Leader:   Pastor Brad Accompanist: Donna Stucky 
Greeters:  Dale & Elda Jantzen Scripture:  Sharon Gehring 
Message:  Pastor Brad  Candelighter:  Mateo Roth 
Ushers:  Clark Graber, Dave Wedel, Carl Duffman, Frances Neufeld 

  
Coming Events 

 
 

Nov. 8:  LAST MYM AND MEAL, Pancake/sausage at 6 PM, 
  Choir at 7 PM 
Nov. 12: Noon meal followed by Annual Budget Meeting 
Nov. 15: Church Council 8:00 pm 
Nov. 19: Deacon election, potluck following worship, Jennifer 
  Kaufman shares about her MCC experience 
Nov. 26: Hanging of the Greens 5:30, followed by Tasting Bee 
Dec. 17: Game night in WZ basement, 6-8 PM  
 
Our Mission: God calls us into community to worship God and 
follow Jesus through the power and guidance of the Holy Spirit. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

West Zion Announcements  
Please have all bulletin announcements to the office by Thur. noon.  
Check the bulletin board for more announcements. 
 
1.  The budget meeting will be next Sunday, November 12.  A potluck 
meal will be held immediately after morning worship followed by the 
Annual Budget meeting.  For households with only one person, a 
single dish for the potluck meal is fine.   
 
2.  Deacon election is now scheduled for November 19 during 
morning worship.  Announcement of candidates will be November 
12.  This change was made by Council to accommodate Mission 
Sunday at Eden. 
 
3.  Interested in learning more about what our church believes, or 
becoming a member of West Zion?  Pastor Brad is planning to lead a 
study of the Confession of Faith in a Mennonite Perspective this 
winter.  Talk to him for more information. 
 
4.  All are invited to go to the MCC center in North Newton on 
Thursday, November 9 to pack relief buckets.  We will leave from 
West Zion at 6:15 pm.  This is for all ages.   
  
5.  Join us on November 19 for a potluck and time to hear from 
Jennifer Kaufman about her year-long mission assignment in Bolivia 
with Mennonite Central Committee. 
 

6.  Luke Loganbill’s new address is PO Box 703, Elkhart, KS 67950-
0703.  
 

7.  Join us on December 17 for a game night from 6:00-8:00 PM in the 
West Zion basement. 
 
 

Wish a Happy Birthday to:  
November 6:  Diann Galle, Diane Hook  
November 8: Norman Funk 
November 9:  Ruby Koehn 
November 11:  Richard Stucky, Jr. 
 
Attendance last Sunday:  68 

Pastor Brad Roth 

Pastor's Office hours: Tues. and Wed. 10 am -12:30 pm 

Thurs. 1-4 pm 

Pastor’s Cell: 620-386-4838 

Pastor Brad’s email:bradroth@westzionmc.org 

     Interim Sec. hours: Thurs. 1-4 PM 

Church: 620-345-8143 

Carla’s cell: 620-386-0414 

Church’s email: secretary@westzionmc.org 

Website: www.westzionmc.org 


